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M E M O 

 
 
To: All Residents  
 
Date:  April 19, 2021 
 
Subj: Landscaping Services   
 

 
Please be advised that BrightView Landscaping will commence their 
regular landscape maintenance on Thursday, April 22, and will be on-site 
every Thursday, weather permitting. 
 
 We are advising all residents parked in Lot (D) on S.H. Avenue to remove 
your vehicle from your spot on Thursday, April 22, 2021 by 8:00 AM, to 
allow the crews access to weed the Arborvitae hedge and blow the 
parking lots accordingly. 
 
There will be noise associated with their services such as backpack 
blowers, lawnmowers, etc., and possibly a generation of light dust.  This 
is unavoidable when performing work of this nature.  
 
The landscapers will make their best effort to avoid as much disruption 
as possible. 
 
Thank you 

Joe Giampietro 
Facilities Manager 


